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Land Use planning laws were created to protect land from wanton development 

which doesn't protect farms and forest.  If the precedent is started to not follow these 

original safeguards, unscrupulous developers will take over.  Many private 

landowners will suffer as well as the land to grow food and forests to protect our 

diminishing wildlife, plant and animal species both.    


